
 

OPEN LESSONS 
There will be a further OPEN 
LESSON for Nursery Parents on 
Thursday 23rd May at 9.15am.  
The focus of the lesson will be 
using ICT to support your child’s 
learning.  
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AWARDS 

The winners of the awards for GOOD WORK 

were: T.J in Nursery, Gabi in Reception, Aliya in 

Yr 1, Daniel in Yr 2, April in Yr 3, Lucie in Yr 4, 

and Geraldine in Yr 5. 

The winners of the awards for GOOD BEHAV-

IOUR were : Ayyub in St. Mary’s Class, Wayne 

in St Peter’s Class,  Betty in St Brigid’s class,  

Chloe in St Martin’s Class, Yonathan in St Cath-

erine’s, Archel in St Thomas More’s, and Bana in 

St Monica’s Class. 

The winners of the TEACHERS AWARDS 

were :  Jack in Nursery, Joseph in Reception, 

Elrad in Yr 1, Caleb in Yr 2, Jenny in Yr 3, 

Gerda in Yr 4, and Matylda in Yr 5. 

The winners of the KNOWLEDGE AWARDS 

were: Henos in Nursery, Halldor in Reception, 

Rahel in Yr 1, Phoebe in Yr 2, Artur in Yr 3, 

Max in Yr 4,  and Blessing in Yr 5.  

All of Year 6 win  their class awards 

for exemplary  attitude  and behav-

iour during their SATS week. 

CHOIR&CLUBS Week beginning 20.5 
MONDAY– HOMEWORK CLUB (Y5&6) 

until 4.45pm 

TUESDAY– CHOIR until 4.20 pm 
WEDNESDAY-PRAYER GROUP 9am 

ANDY’S FOOTBALL YRS 1 & 2 until 

4.45 pm 

THURSDAY—ANDY’S FOOTBALL YRS 

3-6 until 4.45 pm 

CRICKET CLUB Yr 6 until 4.45pm 

FRIDAY - Liturgy—Nursery 
HOMEWORK CLUB (YRS 3&4) until 4.45 pm 

INSET DAY—Monday  24th June 2013 
Please make alternative childcare arrangements. 

PUNCTUALITY RESULTS! 

Here are this week’s punctuality results - 
Nursery  - 77% 

Reception  - 81% 
Year 1  - 90% 

Year 2  - 73% 

Year 3  - 93% 
Year 4  - 68% 

Year 5  - 97% 
Year 6  - 84% 

A different world… 
This afternoon Year 4 pre-
sented a fact filled assem-
bly about India.  
They reminded us of 
some of the differences in 
religion, clothing, food 
and wildlife found in dif-
ferent parts of our won-
derful world. 
In the week when our 
Year 6 children sat their 
SATS papers we were also 
reminded that not all  
children in the world 
(especially girls) are  able 
to finish their education. 
Luckily this is beginning 
to change and we con-
tinue to pray that more 
children around the world 
are able to experience the 
same educational oppor-
tunities that our children 
receive. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MAY PROCESSION 
 

Next Thursday May 23rd 
at 2pm, we will be having 
our May procession.  
Every child will have a 
flower and we will  
process singing hymns 
around the playground 
and crown Our Lady’s 
statue.  DO COME AND 
JOIN US IF YOU CAN! 

Best Dressed Classes 
are Reception and 

Year 5. Well done! 
 

Please remember that  
long hair should be 
tied back. 

As we prepare to 
celebrate the feast 
of Pentecost 
please take time this week 
to pray for the teenagers 
of our parish, many of 
whom are ex-pupils, who, 
on Tuesday 21st May, will 
be receiving the Sacra-
ment of Confirmation. 



SPORTS DAY 
 

Our annual sports day is on Friday 24th 
May and is being held  at the Parliament 
Hill Athletics Track. Reception and KS1 will 
stay at the track until lunchtime. KS2 will leave around 3pm. 
Please ensure that your child is prepared for the weather  with 
adequate sun protection and a coat in case of showers. Children 
should come to school wearing their school PE kit which will be 
sent home next week. Parents are welcome to join us. 

     
         Great Football News! 
 
After five years of competing in the Camden Schools 

Sports Association Years Three and Four Football Tournament, our 
boys’ teams have qualified for the Finals competition next Tuesday. 
They had to compete in a tough group which saw them playing 
against schools twice their size.  
After beating Torriano and Rhyl they drew with Brecknock. A loss 
against Gospel Oak left all teams in a nail biting wait to see which 
two of the five teams would qualify. A draw between Brecknock and 
Torriano in the last of the ten matches secured St Patrick’s a place in 
the next stage.  
Well done boys! 
 
The girls also qualified for the next stage. So well done  to them also! 
Let’s hope they can repeat the feat of our 2012 Years Three and 
Four Girls Team and become Camden champions! 

Healthy Lunches 
Please make sure that packed lunches are healthy. 
That means no crisps, sweets, chocolate or fizzy 
drinks. Water is the only drink the children need. 


